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To. Whom it May Concern, 

 

We strongly urge you to oppose SB 769.  

Hunting cougars is a practice that is anti animal rights, and Oregonians have shown 

that they are pro animal rights over and over.  

We can do better than maintaining this out of date practice. 

Thank you. 

Darcy Miller and Vayla Rodegerdts 


